
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 
Monday 17th June – National 
Sports week – Redpoint climbing 
wall 
Friday 28th June – Nursery 
Induction - Closed to current 
Nursery children 
Monday 1st, 2nd & 3rd July – 
Reception Induction sessions 
(Class 1,2,3) 9:30-10:30am or 
1:30 – 2:30pm 
Wednesday 3rd July – Transition 
Day 
Thursday 4th July – reports to 
Parents 
Friday 5th July – PTA Summer 
Fayre 
Thursday 11th July – 4-6pm 
Celebration Evening – Parents & 
children 
Thursday 18th July – Year 2 
Leavers party 
Friday 19th July  
Break up for  
summer  
holidays!! 

National Sports week began a few days early for Boldmere Infants, as we 
held our Sports day last Friday. Unfortunately the weather was not as we 
had ordered, but we still managed to have a fun afternoon. Thank you to 
everyone who supported and well done to all the children for taking part 
and cheering each other on during the races. As ever, the most 
competitive races seemed to be the parent race but I am pleased to say 
that there were no A&E visits required this year! 
On Thursday and Friday this week we are welcoming Red Point Climbing 
Centre to school and all children will have the opportunity to participate. 
Consent forms need to be completed and returned to school in order for 
your child to be able to take part. Please can all £5.00 contributions also 
be made on Parentpay, by 12.00 midday tomorrow in order for us to 
secure the booking.  
We hope that everyone celebrating Eid this weekend has had a wonderful 
time with their families. Thank you to one of our parents, Charley Hafiz 
and the local Muslim community for their sweet donations last week - what 
a lovely treat for us all and what a kind gesture from the community, 
helping us to share in the Eid celebrations. 
Thanks also go to the PTA yet again for the Elfridges pop up shop last 
week. Children were very excited to purchase their special Father's day 
gifts. We have recently sent a PTA poster out to all parents/carers 
requesting support for the PTA. Each PTA event takes a lot of planning and 
organising, both in advance and on the day, and the team are looking for 
more members to support them. Please offer your services and support if 
you can, even for small tasks - any help is always welcome. 
Class photographs have been taken today and will be available for online 
purchases within the new few weeks 
Warm weather reminder -please can parents/carers ensure that coats, 
hats and sun cream, as well as water bottles are provided each day. REMINDER  

Nursery September 2024 
Our induction day for new 
Nursery children is on Friday 
28th June.  
Nursery will be closed to 
current children. 

 

Newsletter: 
The weekly newsletter can also be 
found on the school website: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

Year 2 Sports Festival 
Letters have been sent home and a 
payment of £5 can be made via 
Parentpay.  
Permission slips must be completed 
and returned to school by Wednesday 
19th June. 

New Reception September 
2024 
Last week we welcomed our new 
Reception parents into school 
and we look forward to the stay 
and play sessions in July where 
children will spend time in their 
new classrooms with their new 
Reception teachers. The 
information shared during the 
meeting is under the ‘Transition’ 
tab on the school website. 
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Absences & Lateness 
Please can we remind all parents/carers that you 
need to call (01214642338) or email  
enquiry-inf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk before 9am in 
the morning if your child is going to be absent from 
school (illness or Religious Observance) or if they 
are going to be late for any reason.  
If we have not heard from you then a call will be 
made to you as part of our responsibility to 
safeguard children. 

Medical Appointments 
A reminder that if your child will be absent from 
school, arrive late or have to leave early due to a 
medical appointment we do need to see some 
evidence in the school office.  
We will need to keep a copy of this to support your 
child’s medical attendance mark on the registers. 

School Grid 
Please could you check that the dietary and allergy 
information about your child recorded on School 
Grid is correct and up to date. 
Thank you. 

Busy Bodies 
 
Booking Forms 
July and September booking forms will be available 
on the school website or to collect from Busy 
Bodies from Wednesday 19th June. July booking 
forms are to be returned by Wednesday 26th June 
and September booking forms to be returned by 
Wednesday 3rd July. 
 
Reception places for September 2024 
Spaces are available for Reception children 
starting in September. Registration packs are 
available from Busy Bodies, the Juniors office 
reception and to download from the school website. 

Ordering Lunches Via School Grid 
Please can we remind parents that you need to order 
lunches for your child via School Grid.  
If your child is absent from school, please remember to 
cancel any ordered lunches as soon as possible to help 
reduce any wasted meals. 

Dolce School Catering 
If you would like to contact Dolce our school catering 
company regarding anything to do with school lunches 
please contact them via  
customercare@dolce.co.uk 
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Email addresses for correspondence specific to your child’s 
class/year group. 
bib-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
nursery-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
reception-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
yr1-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk  
yr2-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
 

School Emails  
The two new separate  
Email addresses for 
Infants/Juniors are:  
 

enquiry-inf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
enquiry-jun@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
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Mrs S Kenny 
Head of 
School 
18/06/2024 

BIB Newsletter for week beginning 17th June 2024 
 
Celebrations 
Corey in Giraffe class for helping to set up the classroom for story time. 
Jayden in LK for a positive attitude to PE. 
Hayden in ED for always being ready to learn.  
 
PE Champions  
Miss Caitlin and Mr. Connor this week chose: 
Axel in Giraffe class 
Aleen in LK 
Theo in ED 
 
Well done to all of ED and those in LK that have been attending Swimming lessons over the last few weeks. They 
have had a fantastic time and been excellent ambassadors for Boldmere.  
Thank you to the staff who accompanied the children and got in the pool to support. 
Over the next few weeks, ED will be taking the bus to Sutton Park as part of their ‘life skills’ curriculum.  Last 
week’s trip was a huge success and I know that the staff and children are building up to the next one. 
Our Sports afternoon is on tomorrow Wednesday 19th June at 1pm. The weather forecast is looking dry at the 
moment.  Should we have to cancel, a Parent mail will be sent out to you all.  
We are looking forwards to seeing you! 
 


